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Newsletter March 2021 

 
 
 
FROM THE DIRECTOR THE MONTH AHEAD 

March 9th Butterfly Room field tip to Big Backyard 

March 17th St Patrick’s Day, Wear Green  

March 26th through April 5th, No school for 

Muskego School District.   

 

 

Dear Families- 

Happy March!  It’s staying lighter out longer and the 

birds are chirping!  We are all ready for a new month 

and a little taste of spring! 

We have been using Hi Mama to keep you up to date 

on staff changes.  It has been working well!  Let me 

know if you have any questions about your child’s 

classroom or their teacher. 

Stephanie 

 

   

The cold weather is here! Please be sure to send labeled 

snow pants, boots, gloves, hats, and coats.  

Toddlers go outside if the temperature is above 20. Two 

and above go outside when the temperature is above 0. 

We go outside twice per day, weather permitting.  

Be sure to check out our monthly calendar 

of events and other updates on our 

website: 

www.discovery-dayschildcare.com 



 

 

 

  


